
  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to inform you that we will be celebrating Diwali at school on Thursday 24th October with a 
special day of fun and festivities! This celebration will provide a wonderful opportunity for the children to learn 
about the cultural significance of Diwali and will take part in a class activity. 

What to Expect: 

• Dress Code (Free Non-Uniform day): We encourage all children to come to school dressed in sparkly, festive 
clothes to add to the joyful atmosphere of the day. The brighter and more colourful, the better! 

• A Special lunch menu will be available from the kitchen (see reverse) if you wish for your child/ren take part in 
this special lunch, please ensure you email the school and top up your parent pay account with £2.45. If your 
child is entitled to Free School Meals, you do not need to do anything. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 
 

Mr. M. Mazhar 
Associate Assistant Head Teacher 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



   

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 


